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I want to convey my support for SB681. We are seeing the rapid roll back of climate 

change protections at the national level and policy initiatives that further erode such 

protections. Action at the state level is where we can still make an impact on fighting 

climate change. By not investing state revenue into funds that support the fossil fuel 

industry we can make a difference during this challenging time. It makes no sense to 

be using our state financial resources to aid the continued utilization of fossil fuel 

endeavors. Thank you for your consideration of my testimony.  

 


